
From: Ann Douglas <ann@having-a-baby.com> 
Date: March 2, 2010 4:36:09 PM GMT-05:00 
To: delmad@parl.gc.ca 
Subject: Attention Sandra Brownlie 
Reply-To: ann@having-a-baby.com 
 
Hi Sandra - 
 
I would appreciate it if you would let Dean know about this situation (see item below). I'm 
sure he would not want members of his fan group on Facebook making libelous 
statements about citizens of his riding (in this case, me). 
 
I may not agree with Dean on certain issues, but I have always treated him with respect. 
Disagreeing with a person's political views is very different from attacking the person. I 
expect the same level of conduct from Dean's political supporters, particularly given that 
I am a citizen rather than a politician. In fact, I do not even belong to a political party. 
 
Thank you very much for your assistance with this matter. 
 
See you at Grace! 
 
Ann 
 
 
-------- 
 
Sent to Douglas O'Driscoll, administrator, We Love Dean Del Mastro group on 
Facebook, via Facebook message, Tues. March 2, 2010. 
 
Hi Douglas - 
 
A news item on the "We Love Dean Del Mastro" group contains some false and libelous 
information about me. It is true that I publish a blog "One Woman One Blog." All other 
information is erroneous. Would you kindly correct this news item at your earliest 
convenience? 
 
Best regards, 
Ann Douglas 
 
cc. Dean Del Mastro, MP 
 
"Recently, there have been many personal attacks against Dean. Ann Douglas has 
made many groundless accusations in her blog (one woman one blog), and recently, in 
an ad on kijiji, called him fatso, and goof. This clearly demonstates the maturity level of 
some of his opponents." 
 
 
 
 


